
October 2, 2001 
 
 
 
 
 

 
MEMORANDUM 

TO:  Prince George=s County Planning Board 
 
VIA:  Steven Adams, Urban Design Supervisor 
 
FROM: Elizabeth Whitmore, Urban Design Section 
 
SUBJECT: Detailed Site Plan DSP-01031/01 

Fairwood, Phase One, Part One  
Signage, Landscaping, and Recreational Amenities 

 
The applicant and the staff have agreed to request a continuance of this case until the October 18, 

2001 agenda.  A one-week continuance will make it possible to hear this case on the same date as a 
companion case, DSP-01031, which was previously continued to the same date. 
 

The staff recommends approval of a one-week continuance of DSP-01031/01. 


